
Sites opened: 30
Patients recruited: 316

This month we reached 300 participants 
recruited and 30 sites opened to SepTiC 
we would like to thank all of our sites for 

their incredibly hard work!

Huge well done
 to Hull Royal 

Infirmary, Salford 
Hospital, Queens 
Medical Centre, 

Musgrove Park and 
Southend University 

Hospital for recruiting 
their first patients to 

the SepTiC trial.

July Newsletter

New sites opened :

We are excited to 
welcome 6 new sites to 
the SepTiC team :
Hull Royal Infirmary, 
Southend University 
Hospital, Southmead 
Hospital, Queens 
Medical Centre, 
Freeman Hospital and 
Royal Victoria Infirmary 

Top recruiting sites
Well done to St Mary's Hospital, 
St Georges Hospital and Kings 

College London for recruiting over 
their monthly target! 

This has also been our top 
recruitment month to date 
- once again than you all 
for all your hard work!
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Will you be attending the 
UKCCRF this autumn?

Scan the QR code below to let us 
know if you will be attending the 
UKCCRF in Manchester on the 9th to 
10th September 2025 as the SepTiC 
team will be attending. We are 
hosting an in-person meeting for all 
sites and investigators on the 9th.

1. Eligibility Log and IMP Administrator 
log 

As a reminder, any doctor who signs the 
patient eligibility form must be signed off 
on the eligibility log and on the delegation 
log (Task C only). They do not need to 
complete their GCP and we do not require 
their CV if this is their only role in the trial.

Bedside nurses who will be administering 
the IMP must first read through the 
required training and sign the IMP 
Administrator Training Log prior to giving 
any IMP. However, they do not need to be 
on the delegation log as this action is part 
of their usual duties.

3.  Documenting the consent discussion in the medical notes 

It is vital that the consent conversation with the patient, NOK or ProLR are all 
clearly documented in the patient's medical records. It is good practice to 
include the full order of events, the name and version of consent form used. 

2.  PCR Diagnostic results 

PCR diagnostic results are only reported 
to the site team via email. Please ensure 
you have all the correct email addresses 
on your sample shipping form. The lab 
team will only contact you via the phone 
if there is something urgent. 


